
We are creating a NEW national board called Our 
Hearings, Our Voice…or OHOV for short! The OHOV 
Board is for children and young people aged 8-18 who 
have experience of the Children’s Hearings System - you 
might know it as the Children’s Panel or  
the Panel. 

We’re looking for 12 new 
board members. Could it be you?

	

What’s in it for you?
Lots of brilliant training & the chance to work towards an Award/

Certificate.

All your travel, accommodation (for you and your trusted adult) & OHOV 
activities paid for. 

Vouchers for taking part (or maybe you’ll decide you want group activities instead) 
 

Cool OHOV Members’ Goodie Bags. 

Learning new skills, developing your confidence and making new friends. 

And a few other funky rewards that we’re still working on just now!

Are you interested? If YES, give Jacqui a call on 0131 605 6468 and we’ll send 
you an application pack. Remember the closing date is Monday 1st October 2018.

  Do you have a trusted adult who can support you to travel to meetings in  
         different parts of Scotland? (We will pay for both of you to travel and stay 
         over if needed) 
 

 Are you passionate about making sure the Children’s Hearings System is 		
 the best it can be?

  Can you take part in OHOV meetings on 4-6 Saturdays a year?

Our Hearings, 
Our Voice

Are you aged 8-18 and have experience of the Children’s Hearings System? 


